
JANUARY 2024 DISCUSSION GROUP 

 

 

We started this new year with most group members able to attend our meeting this month.  

Topics discussed included: cursive writing; the loss of free afternoon parking in Barney car 

parks; the forthcoming closure of Blagraves; the ‘Welsh Tidy Mouse’; the post office scandal; 

Baroness Mone; local authority childcare provision; supermarkets taking advantage of dry 

January by increasing prices on non-alcoholic drinks; cuckooing; and proposed Scottish law re 

gender identity. 

 

Our n ext meetings will be on Fridays, 9th February and 8th March.  If you would like to join us 

please give me a ring on 01833 631639. 

 

Glen Howard 

01833 631639 


